PhilHealth
Advisory

No. 03-02-2007

Land-Based OFWs Urged to
Pay Premium Based on the Duration
of Contracts

To prevent lapsed membership coverage, all OFW
members of PhilHealth are encouraged to pay
their premium contributions based on the duration
of their contracts as stated in their employment
documents. This arrangement will save them time
and effort as well as ensure their uninterrupted
coverage under the National Health Insurance
Program.

This advisory also emphasizes that PhilHealth
Advisory 03-02-2006 which lists the authorized
representatives of OFW members for PhilHealth

transactions remains effective.

For more information, please call the OWP Office
at (02) 637-9999 locals 1122 and 1124 and
0918-9635396 or any of PhilHealth’s offices

nationwide.
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